
 
 

LEAGUE OF WOMEN VOTERS OF WHITE PLAINS ANNOUNCES 
CANDIDATE  FORUM  FOR  WHITE  PLAINS  SCHOOL  BOARD  ELECTION 

 
On Tuesday, May 20th White Plains voters will be electing two school board members and 
voting on the school budget. To help voters get to know the candidates The League of 
Women Voters of White Plains is hosting a : 
 
 

 
 

While the candidates won’t be officially confirmed until April 30th, questions to be posed at 
the forum will be finalized in advance but not made available to the candidates.  During the 
forum, a League of Women Voters of Westchester trained moderator will pose questions 
to the candidates. 
How to Ask a Question: 
While no questions will be taken from the floor, those interested in submitting questions 
should: 

 Email your question(s) to Beth Kava, bethkava@gmail.com 
 Write School Board Election Question in the subject line 
 Deadline for Question Submission is 5pm, April 30th. 
 While we will not share your name and contact information at the Forum,  

we ask that you include the following information to ensure that White 
Plains Residents have their questions heard. 

 

 

Your Name: 
Your Address: 
Your Question: 
 

 

Questions should be applicable to all candidates and center on White Plains School District 
issues rather than personalities.  The League will review questions, consolidate similar ones 
and choose those that will reflect a wide range of issues. Candidates are also being asked to 
complete information forms which will be available the LWVWP website and at the forum. 
 
Video: A link to the live stream will be made available in early May. The program will also 
be recorded and rebroadcasted on Channel 46 (Verizon) and Channel 77 (Optimum) and 
posted on the LWVWP and White Plains School District Websites.  
Please note that the League of Women Voters policy does not allow personal video or 
audio recording of the forum. The only recording permissible will be by White Plains 
Community Cable.  

Candidate Forum on May 13th  from 7pm – 8:30 pm at the  
White Plains High School Library Media Center 

 


